
Good Morning East Staffs 
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways, on the Denstone Neighbourhood Plan 
Regulation 16 Consultation. National Highways are responsible for the operation of 
the Strategic Road Network. 
 
It appears unlikely that the Neighbourhood Plan will have a significant impact on the 
strategic road network in East Staffordshire. Therefore, National Highways has no 
comments to make on the issues and options which have been identified. 
 
Regards 
Dave 
 


